AAIB report: Fatal accident to Grob
G1l09B

The aircraft collided with a dead tree during a field landing exercise,
fatally injuring both the instructor and the pilot.

It has not been possible to determine conclusively whether the aircraft was
suffering from an engine problem during the descent. However, the
investigation determined that the engine was under power at the point it
collided with the tree. Had it been necessary to land in the field beyond, it
should have been possible to avoid the tree. It is considered most likely
that the pilots did not see the tree until it was too late to avoid it.

Following this and previous field landing accidents, the British Gliding
Association highlighted the main hazards and precautions required in
conducting field landing training.

Read the report.
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